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SSchool Contact Details 

01622 743596/admin@boughton-monchelsea.kent.sch.uk 

Boughton Pride 

The Boughton Pride trophy for the week beginning 

22nd January was awarded to Class R. Well done! 

Pupils of the Week 2/2/18 

School Disco 

School Security 

E-Safety Parents’ Meeting 

PTA AGM 

Please find attached information about our transition to a new 

school uniform. We look forward to seeing you at the launch of 

the new uniform on Wednesday 28th March at 2.45pm. Details 

about how to place orders in advance will be circulated closer to 

the time.  

School Council Request 

School Uniform 

The School Council have told us that some children have 

asked if we can start an Art Club. If there are any arty 

parents or carers who would be willing to lead an after 

school Art Club we would love to hear from you! Please 

contact the school office if you can help. 

Class 2 Meet the Teacher 

Class 6 -  Saad A for excellent explanations about percentages. 

Class 5 -  Thomas D for writing an excellent letter of complaint. 

Class 4 -  Mason S for improved effort in all subjects. 

Class 3 -  Charlie C for creating and describing a super villain for his adventure story. 

Class 2 -  Oliver D for always participating enthusiastically in class discussions. 

Class 1   - Violet C for working hard on subtraction. 

Class R -  George H for his brilliant behaviour during teaching time. 

We would like to invite all parents/carers of pupils in 

Class 2 to meet Miss Cooper and Mrs Eastley at a Meet 

the Teacher session on Wednesday 7th February at 

3.30pm in the classroom. The new teachers are looking 

forward to seeing you then.  

Please join us on Thursday 8th February at 6pm for a workshop 

where we will be exploring the risks and benefits of children using 

the internet and discussing how parents can take practical steps to 

monitor and support safe internet usage at home. The meeting will 

last about an hour, and refreshments will be served. We do hope 

that you are able to attend. 

The PTA will be holding their AGM in the Clarke Hall on Thurs-
day 8th February at 7.00pm, following the E-Safety meeting. All 
parents and carers are welcome to attend. 

9 February—Fire Safety Talks 

9 February– End of Term 3 

19 February—Staff Development Day (School Closed) 

20 February—Start of Term 4 

1 March—World Book Day 

w/c 5 March—Parent Consultations  

23 March Hotshotz Tennis Workshop 

28 March—Simmonds Uniform Launch 

29 March—End of Term 4 

Dates for the Diary 

After half term we will be  having  access controls fitted to 
the school’s front door to  improve security within the 
school. This will cause disruption to the main entrance 
and to the school office. You are still welcome to come 
into the office if you need to but you may find it easier to 
avoid it for a few days. The work is expected to be carried 
out on 21-22 February. 

Please note the next school disco will be on Friday 
18th May. 


